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The board wishes all friends and members a very pleasant spring!

We thank you for all the wonderful donations you have given to support our continued social and
humanitarian work in Moscow. We have given primarily to family projects with children, but there
are still many families in need of support. The work receives support by collection, and through
bazaars and donations. We continue to arrange bazaars, lectures and other events.




Lectures

We offer lectures about the history and humanitarian work of the Paul community and HCR.
During our visit in December we also visited fr. Pavel's first church in Moscow. When the
Patriarchate decided that Fr. Pavel was to work at a new church, a large part of the congregation
moved with him. Here we show theese pictures from the small but incredibly beautyful church, St
Feodor Studit.

We will be giving a lecture about HumanCare Russia at Emdrup Church on Friday, March 6. Here
we will tell the story of Human Care Russia's humanitarian work in Moscow in close collaboration
with Orthodox priest Father Pavel and the work of the initiator Connie Meyer during her 27 years in
Moscow. We will also hear about the resurrection of the Orthodox Church in Russia after 1990.




Bazaars

We continue collecting through bazaars. In the spring we will arrange a bazaar in Bethlehem
Church and Karlslunde Strandkirke/Karlslunde Beach Church. We encourage our friends and
members to come and support our humanitarian work — to buy donated gifts and Russian folklore
items. The bazaar in Bethlems Church will be on Sunday, March 22, after the service, which
begins at 10 a.m. The bazaar in Karlslunde Strandkirke/Karlslunde Beach Church will be on May 3
after the service which begins at 10:30 a. m.

General Assembly

HumanCare Russia has its general assembly on Saturday, April 18 at 2 p.m. The address is
Tamrergade 9 (Bethlehem church parish hall).

We encourage our friends and members to come and join us in creating the future of HCR. We
encourage our friends to become members and to find a new member.

You can look forward to the next newsletter. Here are reports from recipients of donations.

We send all good wishes
The Board of Directors
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